
From: Chambers - Hatcher VP <Chambers.Hatcher.VP@fwc.gov.au>  
Sent: Thursday, 4 August 2022 9:43 AM 
To: AED Legal <aedlegal@aed.org.au> 
Subject: RE: AM2014/286 - 27 July Directions 
 

OFFICIAL 
 
Dear Mr Zlatkovic and Ms Wilson,  
 
Further to my email below, technical difficulties mean that a video link between the Melbourne and 
Sydney registries will not be available. Witnesses may therefore either appear in person or by 
Microsoft Teams. 
 
 
Edrea Venal 
Associate to Vice President Hatcher 
 

 
 
T (02) 9308 1812 

E chambers.hatcher.vp@fwc.gov.au  

Level 11, Terrace Tower, 80 William Street, EAST SYDNEY NSW 2011 
www.fwc.gov.au  
 

 
 
The Fair Work Commission acknowledges that our business is conducted on the traditional lands of 
Aboriginal and Torres Strait Islander people. We acknowledge their continuing connection to country 
and pay our respects to their Elders past, present and emerging. 
 
This email was sent from Gadigal Country. 
 

From: Chambers - Hatcher VP <Chambers.Hatcher.VP@fwc.gov.au>  
Sent: Wednesday, 3 August 2022 5:07 PM 
To: AED Legal <aedlegal@aed.org.au> 
Subject: RE: AM2014/286 - 27 July Directions 
 

OFFICIAL 
 
Dear Mr Zlatkovic and Ms Wilson,  
 
I will bring your letter to the Full Bench’s attention. I note in the interim that Our Voice Australia 
advised yesterday that it no longer requires Professor McCallum for cross-examination.  
 
 
Edrea Venal 
Associate to Vice President Hatcher 
 

mailto:chambers.hatcher.vp@fwc.gov.au
http://www.fwc.gov.au/
mailto:Chambers.Hatcher.VP@fwc.gov.au
mailto:aedlegal@aed.org.au
https://www.fwc.gov.au/documents/sites/awardsmodernfouryr/am2014286-corr-ova-corrinreply-fwc-020822.pdf


 
 
T (02) 9308 1812 

E chambers.hatcher.vp@fwc.gov.au  

Level 11, Terrace Tower, 80 William Street, EAST SYDNEY NSW 2011 
www.fwc.gov.au  
 

 
 
The Fair Work Commission acknowledges that our business is conducted on the traditional lands of 
Aboriginal and Torres Strait Islander people. We acknowledge their continuing connection to country 
and pay our respects to their Elders past, present and emerging. 
 
This email was sent from Gadigal Country. 
 

From: AED Legal <aedlegal@aed.org.au>  
Sent: Wednesday, 3 August 2022 4:49 PM 
To: Chambers - Hatcher VP <Chambers.Hatcher.VP@fwc.gov.au> 
Cc: Kyle Scott <Kyle.Scott@ablawyers.com.au>; 'Mary Walsh' <marywalsh6@bigpond.com>; Leigh 
Svendsen <leighs@hsu.net.au>; 'Emma Gruschka' <Emma.Gruschka@sparke.com.au>; 'Ashley Sherr' 
<Ashley.Sherr@sparke.com.au>; 'Peter Cummins' <peter.cummins@catholiccare.org>; 'Illy Rogers' 
<illy.rogers@catholiccare.org>; 'Sunil Kemppi' <skemppi@actu.org.au>; 'Ben Redford' 
<ben.redford@unitedworkers.org.au>; 'Nigel.ward@ablawyers.com.au' 
<Nigel.ward@ablawyers.com.au>; 'Julian Arndt' <Julian.Arndt@ablawyers.com.au>; 'Alana Rafter' 
<Alana.Rafter@ablawyers.com.au>; 'Claudia Simmons' <Claudia.Simmons@Ablawyers.com.au>; 
'Kirrily Boulton' <Kirrily.Boulton@endeavour.com.au>; 'Kerrie Langford' 
<Kerrie.Langford@nds.org.au>; 'Chris Christodoulou' <chrisc@greenacres.net.au> 
Subject: AM2014/286 - 27 July Directions 
 
Dear Associate 
 
We refer to the Directions issued on 27 July 2022. 
 
Please find our correspondence attached. 
 
Kind regards 
 
Phillip Zlatkovic 

Human Rights Advocate 
On behalf of 
AED LEGAL CENTRE 
Suite 1 Level 9, 45 William Street, Melbourne 3000. 
Tel: (03) 9639 4333 Fax: (03) 9650 2833 web:www.aed.org.au 
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AED has adopted both a COVIDsafe Plan as well as a comprehensive COVID-19 policy 
prepared in accordance with Government and Law Institute Guidelines.  

 
Liability limited by a scheme approved under Professional Standards Legislation 
 
AED acknowledges the traditional custodians of the lands across Australia and 
particularly the Wurundjeri people of the Kulin Nation, on which AED is situated. We 
pay deep respect to Elders past and present. 
 
Help AED by making a Tax Deductible donation at: 
www.aed.org.au 
 
 

www.facebook.com/aedlegalcentre 
 
WARNING – a new era of cyber fraud exists!  
Accordingly please verify any email received from us requesting a transfer of monies to our 
bank accounts by calling us on (03) 9639 4333 before transferring the money. We will not 
use new bank account details supplied by you without calling you first.  

 
“This email is intended solely for the person or organisation to whom it is addressed, and may contain 
secret, confidential or legally privileged information. If you have received this email in error or are 
aware that you are not authorised to, you MUST NOT use or copy it, or disclose its contents to any 
person. If you do any of these things you may be sued or prosecuted." 
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